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 Our monthly meeting on June 5th featured Bill Burden who presented an 
excellent slide show and talk on float tubing in the Sierras. Bill described in detail 
the lakes, flies and techniques so you can catch fish … something near and dear to 
our hearts. 
 At this meeting we introduced a beginner/intermediate information table.  
This table manned by Patrick McAvoy and Matt Anderson, showed a wide variety 
of fishing gear. Both Patrick and Matt answered a wide variety of equipment 
questions. Next month we will have a different subject at this table and we hope 
it will help all in being better fly fishers. 
 We have two new board members, Andy Lee, 1996 Annual Fundraiser 
Chairperson and Matt Anderson, Publicity. We are currently soliciting members to 
fill Board positions of Programs, Historian, Corresponding Secretary, and Vice-
President. We have a great group on the Board so raise your hand and join us. 
 
 

 

Upcoming Events 

Thursday, July 13 – Fly Tying 
July 15th – Tamarask removal project  – Indian 
       and Lower Mono Creeks 
July 26th – Board Meeting, 7-9pm (Clevengers ) 
 


